
While he only
contributed these
two very funny and
topical cartoons for
Drum Corps World
in 1987 and 1992,
Michael Boo also wrote a series of
columns titled “A Bit of Boo” that poked
lighthearted fun at the individuals and
corps in the activity.

He is an accomplished keyboard
musician and composer, a fan of Frank
Lloyd Wright architecture and a regular
writer for Drum Corps International.  His
material now appears on the DCI Web
site as well as in various publications
like DCI Today and the DCI
Championship program books.

A resident of Chesterton, IN, he
marched with the Cavaliers in the
mid-1970s and draws on experiences
for many of his humorous articles.
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